Homeowners at Laurel Park Annual Budget and
By-Law Meeting
Saturday, September 23, 2023 9:30AM via Zoom

Instructions

The Annual Budget and By-Law meeting will be conducted on Zoom. You can join by computer,
tablet or phone. The Zoom link will be broadcast on the official EC listserv on Thursday,
September 21st. Look for the email from halpct@googlegroups.com. If you do not receive it,
email Ruth Anne Lundeberg at presidentlaurelpark@amail.com or Aaron Bissell at
clerklaurelpark@gmail.com.

The Budget and By-Law Meeting is an opportunity for homeowners to ask questions and
dialogue about the proposed 2024 Annual Budget and the proposed By-Law changes/additions.
There is no voting at this meeting: voting on these documents will take place at the Annual
Meeting next month. This is an informational meeting only.

Please have this packet available when you join the meeting.

Information Packet Contents

e Proposed 2024 Laurel Park Annual Budget
e Proposed changes/additions to the existing By-Laws.

Agenda

Introduction of Members of the Executive Committee
Presentation and discussion of the Proposed Annual Budget.
Presentation and discussion of Proposed By-Laws

Adjourn
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